
 

August 2019 

Construction Update:  
Critical Care Building 
For our Avondale neighbors and community partners  

What’s Happening Onsite 
 The concrete frame is a key activity throughout August. 

 The install of the exterior walls of the structure started last month and will be 
completed by the end of the year. The exterior will be made up of bricks, 
colored metal panels and 87,671-square feet of glass.   
 

Did You Know? 

 The Critical Care Building will have a 24-hour pharmacy within the 

Emergency Department.  

 

Traffic Alert 
 Concrete and construction vehicles entering and leaving the site could create 

backups. Flaggers will be onsite to help direct traffic.  

 
Construction Jobs for the Community 
 After completing the Building Value work training program, currently 22 men  

and women from the Uptown area have full-time jobs in construction and 

related fields. Seven additional trainees are currently enrolled. For more 

information about the Uptown Workforce Development Initiative (UWDI), 

contact Stanley Warrenhuffman at 513-532-5165 or 

swarrenhuffman@eastersealsgc.org.  

 

Reminder: Per the City of Cincinnati, construction activities can begin as early as 4 am to 
help reduce traffic congestion and ensure the safety of the community. Thank you for your 

patience. 

 
Latest updates at:  cincinnatichildrens.org/critical-care-building 
Questions?  Call 513-636-9327 

 
     
 

 

Key Dates 

Now - Dec. 2019: 
Structure/framing work 

May 2019 - Nov. 2019: 
Exterior work 

April 2019 - July 2021: 
Interior work 

July – Nov. 2021:  
Move-in/training 

Nov. 2021:  
New building opens 

 

John Cash, part of the construction team, 
 is also an Avondale resident. 

Installation of exterior  View from Erkenbrecher Avenue, facing east  


